Work on Hwy. 89 on North
Shore to cause delays

A section of Highway 89 from Squaw Valley to Truckee will be

getting a new surface with grinding and paving work beginning
Sunday night.

Motorists can expect delays of up to 20 minutes when the work
starts tonight and goes around the clock until noon Friday.

All the work 1is expected to be complete by the end of the
construction season next month.

For real-time traffic, click on Caltrans’ QuickMap.
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